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PBL “Reach for the Stars” Badges and 
Awards 
Congratulations to the following students who 
have received our Reach for the Stars Gold Star 
Award and badge: 
 
K-2 Hugo (1/2R) for 
consistently displaying 
care, respect and 
responsibility at all times. 
 
 
 
 
3-6 Claire - (4M) for showing care and respect 
for others by always 
considering their thoughts 
and feelings. 

 
 
 
 

 
Parents and 
Caregivers Signing in at School 
When parents/caregivers come to school, we 
ask that you come through the Boonah Street 
entrance to the front office and sign in at the 
office using the QR code and the visitors’ book.  
Thanking you for your support with this. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Griffith Zone Swimming Carnival 
Congratulations to our zone swimming team who 
competed at the Griffith Zone Swimming carnival 
last Wednesday. All students showed great 
sportsmanship and school spirit.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to Annie who was senior girl 
champion and also broke 4 records on the day. 

 Girls Open 100m Freestyle 1:08.58 

 Senior Girls 50m Backstroke 36.05 

 12 Years Girls 50 Freestyle 30.91 

 Senior Girl 50 Butterfly 34.63 

This is an outstanding achievement! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember 
Wed 3 Mar AECG Meeting  
Thurs 4 Mar P&C Meeting 7.15pm 
Wed 10 Mar Riverina Swimming Carnival 
Tues 16 Mar Harmony Day 
Tues 23 Mar GNPS Cross Country 
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Griffith Zone Swimming Results 
The following 13 students have qualified to 
attend   the Riverina Swimming carnival. 

 Macey - 10 Years 50 m Freestyle 

 Hayden -11 Years 50m Backstroke  

 Marcus - Junior 50m Butterfly 

 Addison - 11 Years 50m Freestyle and 
Senior Girls Relay 

 Ruby - Senior Girls Relay 

 Annie - Senior Girls Relay, Girls Open 
100m Freestyle, Senior 50m 
Breaststroke, Senior 50m Backstroke, 12 
Years 50 Freestyle, Senior 200 IM and 
Senior 50 Butterfly 

 Daniel - Senior 50m Butterfly  

 Sophie - 8 Years 50 m Freestyle 

 Sienna - Senior Girls Relay 

 Skye - 11 Years 50m Backstroke 

 Greta - 9 Years 50m Freestyle 

 Will - 11 Years 50 m Freestyle and 11 
Years 50m Breaststroke  

 Laura - 11 Years 50m Butterfly  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Good luck to these students who will compete 
at the Riverina Swimming carnival in Albury on 
Wednesday 10 March! 

 
 

GNPS Swimming Carnival- Higgins 
Encouragement Medallions and Ribbons 
Congratulations to the 2021 Higgins Encouragement 
Medallion award winners Eliza and Hayden whose 
performances at the GNPS Swimming Carnival were 
outstanding. 
Thank you to Denise and Gerard Higgins for their 
continued support of this award.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to the students who received their 
swimming ribbons at today’s assembly.  
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PBL Expectation Focus  
This week’s focus for PBL is: 

“Care for all property” 
Our PBL focus for this fortnight is care for all 
property. We all need to care and respect our 
school property. This means sharing and using 
equipment appropriately, and putting our 
rubbish in the bin.    

 

PBL Reward Tickets 
Congratulations to the following students who 
were drawn out of the PBL Reward Ticket box 
for following school expectations 

 Ben  

 Jessica  

 Lyla  

 Michael  

 Jiye  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Griffith AECG Meeting 
Where: Murrumbidgee Regional High School 
Griffith Site 
Senior Study Area Room 4 
Please sign in at the office before making your 
way to the Senior Study Area Room 4 
When: Wednesday 3 March 
Time: 2.00pm 

 

DoE COVID Guidelines  
As per last year, the Department of Education’s 
guidelines stipulated that any students or staff 
who have flu like symptoms, will need to 
provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 test 
result before being permitted to return to 
school. 
Thank you for your support with this matter.  

 

Assembl y Awards  -  Term 1 Week 6 

KP:      Archer, Mahalia, Harlyn  
KA:      Charlie, Mikayla, Leila  
              
KS:       Georgia, Chevy Arthur  
              
K/1M:  Kingsley, Felix, Scarlette     
              
1U:       Elliot, Judd, Allie  
1D:  Zayne, Jessabel, Brody     
              
1/2R:    Celeste, Silimani, Eli  
2C:        Deegan, Kiralee, Celine  
               
2M:       Ariya, Yahya, Lachlan  
Italian:  Hugo, Lottie  
3D:   Rocco, Willow  
3M:       Hugh, Greta  
3L:         Airlie Kian  
4M:       Jacob, Hayley  
4D:        Lachlan, Montana  
5C:   Mason, Nicole  
5W:   Mason, Grace  
5H:   Kade, Nouyah  
6A:   Koby, Sienna  
6B:        Antwone, Alicia  
Italian:  Hugh, Alivina  

 
Assemblies  
This week 1D hosted the K-2 assembly. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This week the Sports House Captains hosted the 3-6 
assembly.  
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Canteen News 
To help keep the prices down in the canteen we 
are asking if parents could please donate any of 
the following ingredients to help make our very 
popular Vanilla and Chocolate cookies.  

 Self-raising flour 

 Castor sugar 

 Condensed milk 

 Vanilla Extract (imitation is fine) 

 Cocoa powder 

 Margarine 

Thank you for your support. 
Paulina & Kelli 

 
P&C Coin Challenge  
The P&C will be running a coin challenge during 
Term 1 as a fundraiser.  Each class will have a jar 
in the room and will be collecting coins.  The 
class that raises the most money at the end of 
the term will win a class pizza party. If you have 
spare coins please send them into your class. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AGM P&C Meeting 
Our next P&C Meeting will be our AGM.  It will 
be held this Thursday 4 March at 7.15pm in the 
staffroom.  Everyone is welcome to attend.  

 
Junior Cricket 2021/2022 Season 
Coro Cougars are seeking D Grade players for 
the 2021/2022 season. 
All enquiries to Tim Rand 0400 181 435 

 

Murrumbidgee Regional High School 
Information Evening  
Murrumbidgee Regional High School will be holding 
an information evening for prospective parents and 
students, (Years 5 and 6) at both sites this week.  The 
dates are below:  

 Wade site- Wednesday, 3 March 5.30pm to 
6.30pm in the LRC (Learning Resource 
Centre) followed by a tour of the site 

 

 Griffith site- Thursday, 4 March 5.30pm to 
6.30pm in the library followed by a tour of 
the site 

This is a fantastic opportunity to see the new 
facilities at both sites. While this event is primarily 
aimed at Year 6 parents and students, the 
community as a whole are welcome to see the new 
facilities at MRHS. Interested Year 5 parents and 
students are welcome to attend as you may be 
starting to consider high school options for your 
child.  
 

Riverina Basketball Trials 
Congratulations to Ruby Gee, Skye Robinson, Sienna 
Robins, Charlie Morel, Jonah Serafin and Roland 
Filipo who were selected to trial for the Riverina  
Basketball  team in Albury on Thursday 11 March. 
We would like to wish them every success for these 
trials.    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Riverina AFL Trials 
Congratulations to Will Ruggeri 
who was selected to trial for the 
Riverina AFL team in Leeton on 
Friday 12 March. Good luck Will!   
 
 


